
Report on our trip to the exhibition ‘Eine Stadt wird bunt!’ 
 
 

On the 3rd February 2023, our class 8c from Gymnasium Marienthal 
visited in the exhibition “Eine Stadt wird bunt.” in the Hamburg’s 
history museum. 
The reason for our visit was that we wanted to gain more knowledge 
about the history of our city and the teenagers there in the last 
century. 
The exhibition is mainly about the beginning and the development of 
graffiti but it is also about the lives of teenagers and their interests at 
that time. 
So, the exhibition was divided into different sections that are 
focusing on music, graffiti, and clothes. 
From a young person’s point of view the taste of music and the very 
colorful clothes were very special at that time! They were also very 
creative and the teenagers expressed their feelings, emotions and 
interests with their graffiti and clothes. 
We can recommend visiting ‘Eine Stadt wird bunt’ for the following 
reasons: 
It's important to know that every picture and every drawing has a 
background and a meaning for the teenagers, which makes it 
interesting. 
It also depends on the people and their personality if they like to 
have more information about the past and like to think about the 
things which are on their minds. 
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